
 

3rd Quarter 2017 

Flint River Knife Club 

REMINDER:	Payment	is	due	for	the	
Club	Knife	for	2018.	It	was	forged	by	
Mark	Hopper	with	a	bloodwood	
handle.	Payment	can	be	given	to	
Nola	at	the	Club	Outing	on	Sat.	Oct.	
7	or	mailed	to	Johnny	Rogers,	the	
Club	Treasurer.	

Annual club dues	are	also	due	by	
the	November	7th	meeting	in	
Jonesboro.	

There	are	still	tickets	to	be	sold	for	
the	BENEFIT KNIFE	and	the	
VIKING DUTCH AX.	Tickets	are	$10	
each.	The	knife	and	ax	were	forged	
by	Mark	Hopper.	They	were	finished	
by	club	members:	Craig	
Schneeberger	(ax),	Wayne	Hensley	
(knife)		and	Dave	Smith	
(leatherwork	for	both).	Beautiful	
work	by	all!	

SAVE the DATE: Club Christmas	
Party,	Dec.	2.	Details	to	come.	

(Re: photos of  July’s meeting)		
David	Prowell	gave	a	presentation	
on	techniques	for	sharpening	
knives.	Paul	Brach	gave	a	
presentation	on	swords	and	a	slide	
show,	Sword	Reflections:	Great	
Swords	of	History,	in	Particular	
European	Swords.	




